The Royal Canadian Legion is taking the advice of Canada’s medical experts in tackling the threat of COVID-19. Staff at our Provincial Headquarters office in Aurora will be working remotely in most instances, and our actual building will be closed from Tuesday March 17 to Sunday, May 4 . We will reply to your specific inquiry as soon as possible. 
 
Please note: We thank you for your understanding and ask you to visit www.on.legion.ca media/newsletters for updates related to this situation.  New Releases and Press Releases are being added and there are multiple pages to our COVID-19 information link.
 
VETERANS HOT LINE - 437 228 4747
 
We are encouraging you to contact our employees through email – which we will be monitoring from home. Below are email addresses that will be responding to the following subject matters:
 
Poppy Special Use Forms – poppyspecialuse@on.legion.ca
Veterans License Plates - hp@on.legion.ca
Bursary – bursary@on.legion.ca
Charitable Foundation –  akostuck@on.legion.ca
Youth Education – akostuck@on.legion.ca
Service Bureau (Aurora) – mrohmann@on.legion.ca and/or adina@on.legion.ca
Service Bureau (North Bay) – sculling@on.legion.ca and/or rabud@on.legion.ca
Service Bureau (Kanata) – proyle@on.legion.ca and/or shannon@on.legion.ca
Service Bureau (London) – rhyndman@on.legion.ca and/or dsnyders@on.legion.ca
Poppy – General – ldinsmore@on.legion.ca
Sports – ldinsmore@on.legion.ca
Constitution and Laws – ldinsmore@on.legion.ca
Regulations & Amendments – ldinsmore@on.legion.ca
Property – psweeny@on.legion.ca
Homeless Veterans Program – jkemp@on.legion.ca  and/or psweeny@on.legion.ca  
Invoices – tshearer@on.legion.ca 
Supply – gcarpenter@on.legion.ca 
Honours & Awards – gcarpenter@on.legion.ca 
 
Please direct any public relations or media inquiries to info@on.legion.ca 
 
Our Faxes will be collected and distributed to the appropriate Committee Secretary or person in our office as required.
 
Homeless Veteran Forms will be monitored and we will be dealing with each as a case by case situation.  Our Homeless Veteran committee is working to assist as needed.
 
If you need to have an immediate, emergency contact with the office please email your contact number so we can call you back. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.
 
 
 

Juanita Kemp
Assistant Executive Director

